
RECESS POLICY 

Under ordinary circumstances, children who come to school are expected to 
participate fully in the school program, including recess breaks. The recess 
break is vital for children. Fresh air is not likely to worsen a mild cold, if the child 
is dressed properly. If the cold or illness is severe, we respectfully suggest that 
your child should not be sent to school. Children should be dressed 
appropriately for all weather conditions. In the event of severe inclement 
weather conditions, children are supervised indoors. 
 


